
 

  

2025 MAYFLOWER AGM - TREASURER’S REPORT 

As you will see from the circulated accounts, the club has had a good year financially. 

Many thanks to Rikki for all her hard work in managing the membership renewals and AGB 

returns for us all. 

Thanks also to the coaches who continue to run beginners courses throughout the year which 

not only brings in useful funds but also brings in new members. 

The SCAS interest free loan has not yet been repaid as I have sent numerous emails to their 

treasurer confirming the amount outstanding but have not yet had  single reply other than a 

recipt of my email.   

Thank you to Andy for his continued and sucessful pursuit of grants. 

The tryBooking amount includes advance payments for the upcoming Beginners course and the 

upcoming Bryony Pitman talk. 

Thank you to Matt Webb for organising the indoor shooting schedule which has resulted in a 

good number of aarchers most weeks. 

Thank you to Dave Twohey for his hard work in collecting in the club bows.  The deposit refund 

amounts are high as so few people have cheque books so that they can leave us a deposit 

cheque which is returned when the bow is returned.  If anyone has any ideas how we can 

deposits another way I would be pleased to discuss it.   

Julie Bishop 

Treasurer 

March 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

  


